
My Psychic Moment
This is a strange thing that happened to me; just thought I’d
write a little note about it.

I was in my laundry room, folding laundry and humming the song
“You Light Up My Life”, which is not a usual song on my
playlist –  I probably haven’t heard it in a few years.  So
I’m folding laundry, and the final Jeopardy question comes on
the tv:

CATEGORY:  Billboard Hot 100
CLUE:  Besides Frank and Nancy Sinatra, they’re the only other
father and daughter who each had #1 solo hits.

Got your answer?  Mine was Nat King Cole and his daughter
Natalie.  Although wrong, my guess must have been a reasonable
one as two of the contestants also incorrectly guessed the
Cole’s as their response.  The correct answer, however, was
Pat Boone and his daughter Debby –  whose only #1 hit was
ironically enough, “You Light Up My Life” – the same song I
had inexplicably had in my head just minutes earlier!!

PS – I’ve never really heard of Debby Boone, and I certainly
didn’t know who sang “You Light Up My Life”.  For all I knew,
it was Lee Ann Rimes, whose version of the song is quite
enjoyable.

The Queen In Philadelphia
Tonight’s Final Jeopardy category: The Academy Awards in the
21st Century

The Final Jeopardy answer: The only actress to win the Best
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Supporting Actress Oscar for portraying a former Best Actress
recipient.

I have to admit that I was stymied (not to mention I have
never seen the movie for which the actress won the award). The
more  recent  actress  has  appeared  with  such  well  known
performers as Glenn Close, Frances McDormand, and Jude Law.

The former Best Actress winner is no longer with us. She holds
the most Best Actress awards with four. Some of her co-stars
were John Wayne, Cary Grant, and James Stewart. Her sister was
also  a  former  Best  Actress  winner  as  well  as  a  UNICEF
ambassador.

Be the first to give the correct question and you will have
done better than I. Name the film for which she won the award
and you are brilliant. Name the actress she played and you are
a genius. Of course, you win absolutely nothing except the
honor of having your answer posted on Morat’s Blog which is
(in a word) priceless. Once again, we are on the honor system
which means: NO CHEATING!!!! No wikipedia, no imdb, no any
other web site or outside source to aid you in your response.
AND…..

I am make a the rules. So a you a follow the rules. And if a
you a cheat I will a hunt a you down. And dems de berries.
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